
RAMSDEN PRE-SCHOOL 
CLOTHING 

 
  
 
 
 
Uniform can be purchased from the Pre-School office but is not compulsory.  Details of 
current prices can be found on the Order Form.  
 
What to wear 
We ask that children wear clothing such as jogging bottoms, leggings or skirts to make toilet 
trips easier.  Also, if required, please supply pull-ups/nappies and change of clothes in a 
named bag.   
  
Footwear 
Please send your children into Pre-School wearing soft canvas shoes (plimsolls or Doodles 
are ideal).  Trainers and boots are a hazard to the children when they are participating in 
physical activities. To reduce risk of injury, Crocs and sandals are not permitted.  Welly 
boots are requested for the wetter months for outside play.   
 
In the summertime... 
In the summer months please send children in with a hat and a t-shirt that covers the 
shoulders. We do not allow children to use our garden unless their shoulders are covered.   
Please apply sunscreen to children before they come into Pre-School as our staff are not 
allowed to apply it. 
 
When the cold weather comes... 
The outdoor environment is a great place for children to learn.  We have a fantastic garden 
and allotment area which we like to make good use of all year round.  When the weather 
turns cold please send your children in with a warm coat, welly boots plus a hat and gloves.   
 
Pre-School is fun!  But can also be messy... 
As the children participate in many activities that can from time to time be messy we would 
recommend you do not send children into Pre-School in their best clothes.  Aprons are 
provided for messy tasks such as painting and every care is taken with children's clothes but 
it is almost inevitable that sometimes mishaps will happen.   
 

 
Please make sure all clothing is labelled with your child’s name. 
 


